
COVID-19 Vaccination Policy Announcement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Valued Members, 

As we continue to navigate the challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic, the health and 

safety of our members and staff remain our top priority. To ensure a safe environment for 

everyone, we are implementing a new COVID-19 vaccination policy. 

Effective [Insert Effective Date], all members who wish to use our facilities will be required to 

provide proof of vaccination against COVID-19. This policy is designed to protect our 

community and facilitate a safe fitness experience for all. 

If you have not yet been vaccinated, we encourage you to do so as soon as possible. Vaccination 

is a vital step in preventing the spread of the virus and keeping our fitness community healthy. 

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and update our policies as needed in 

accordance with local health guidelines. Our commitment to your safety is unwavering, and we 

appreciate your understanding and support during this time. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our vaccination policy, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to our staff. 

Thank you for being a part of our fitness community. Together, we can ensure a safe and healthy 

environment for all. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Fitness Center Name]  

[Contact Information] 


